OLIVER GOLDSMITH PRIMARY SCHOOL

"Inspiring a love of learning"

Tel: 0208 205 6038/7693 020 8205 6800 (Nursery) Fax: 0208 205 4987

admin@olivergoldsmith.brent.sch.uk www.olivergoldsmithbrent.co.uk

Twitter: @OGPSinspired







Coniston Gardens Kingsbury London **NW9 0BD**

Dear Pupils & Staff.

It has been 2,792 years since the very first Olympic Games in Ancient Greece. The 2012 Olympic Games were brilliant as they took place in our home town of London, with some events happening right here in Brent. Team GB won an incredible 65 medals, 29 gold, 17 silver and 19 bronze. It was a truly inspiring Olympics and now Team GB head to Brazil!



An Olympic Year is always a special year, wherever the games are held, and we want to make sure that we mark the Rio games in a special way! This mission falls to you, the children of OGPS. During the Olympic Learning Adventure fortnight, instead of the teachers doing all the teaching and the children doing all the learning, children are going to take the lead and will be teaching each other and the adults!

Your mission is to turn your classroom into an inviting and exciting learning zone where other children, and adults, can come to find about the Olympics. Your teacher will choose the main topic for the class (this is so all the learning zones are different) but you will then have the chance to choose what you want to become an expert in! You will plan some creative practical activities for your quest visitors that will teach them all about what you have discovered!

Can you do it? Can you take other children on a Learning Adventure with you? Can you find out enough about your topic to help other children and adults learn about it? Can you make sure children enjoy visiting your classroom? What will you need to find out for yourselves? What will you learn to be better at doing? Will your Olympics Zone be the winning zone?

Your challenge starts today! You will have lots of time to learn as much as you can before showing off your skills and knowledge to other children, to teachers, the governors, your parents and some other very important invited guests.

Good luck; I can't wait to see the outcomes of all your energy and hard work!

Yours sincerely,

Mr J Simmons Headteacher











